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Correspondence 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby receives for information Report 

Number CLK-2022-12-109 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk. 

Background: 

This correspondence is provided to Council as information. 

Discussion: 

AMO 

AMO Watchfile – December 1, 2022 

AMCTO Board and Committee Highlights – December 5, 2022 

AMO Watchfile – December 8, 2022 

Bruce County 

Students Compete in GIS Storymap Contest – November 30, 2022 

Bruce County Public Library Participates in the Forest of Reading Program – 

December 1, 2022 

Bruce County Welcomes New Council and Warden – December 1, 2022 

Stuff the Ambulance Holiday Food Drive – December 1, 2022 

Council, Committee Updates – December 1, 2022 

No Injuries Reported at John Street Fire in Walkerton – December 1, 2022 

CBC Corner Included with Library Card – December 2, 2022 

Donations Support Paramedic Services in Bruce County – December 7, 2022 

Drive Safe and Arrive Safe – December 7, 2022 



County Administration Building Closed for Christmas and New Year’s  - December 

13, 2022 

General 

Community Living Kincardine and District Newsletter – December, 2022 

RT-07 December Newsletter – December 9, 2022 

RT-07 State of Ontario Tourism Industry Report – December 13, 2022 

Pine River Watershed 2022 Highlights – December 12, 2022 

Listowel Wingham Hospital Alliance Emergency Department Closure Notice – 

December 9, 2022 

 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Report Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


